
 

                 

         
 
 Monday 13th May 
 
Dear Parents/carers 
 
We have enjoyed some lovely weather this week and the children have made the most of 
outside learning. Can parents please make sure you put sun cream on before your child comes 
to school on warm days. Children in reception or full time nursery can bring a bottle of sun 
cream with their name on to give to their class teacher as they spend time outside throughout 
the day. All children require a water bottle and a sun hat. We have once again enjoyed more 
sports including an athletics event for some of our year 5 and 6 children, Key stage 2 children 
are enjoying learning how to play rounders in their PE session and our younger children have 
enjoyed caring for our caterpillars which were safely released last week.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Well done to this weeks certificates winners 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Parents Evening 
 
Thank you to all that attended the rearranged parents evening last week. Ms Bailey’s will be 
taking place on Monday 20th May. If you haven’t already signed up appointments are still 
available. 
 
SATs 
 
This week is the start of SATs for our year 6 children. We would like to wish them all good luck 
and remind them how proud we are of the hard work and positive attitude they have had over 
the past few months.  
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Clubs 
 
Unfortunately, we were unable to secure a block of clubs this half term due to other staff 
commitments. We are pleased to be able to offer a block starting the first week of term. These 
will include football, adventure club, games club, karaoke club and baking club. All details will 
be sent out with next week’s newsletter.  
 
Social media 
 
We are still having problems around social media and messaging out of school. We will be 
doing further work with the children as well as arranging a workshop for parents on how to keep 
your child safe on social media. This will take place on Thursday 6th June at 3.30 in the school 
hall. I have also attached a letter about keeping children safe on social media. 
 

Dates for the diary 
 

 

May   

Monday 13th  SATs week 
 

Tuesday 14th  
  

SEND coffee afternoon 
2.30pm-3.30pm 

Monday 20th   Boggle Hall residential 
 

Friday 24th  EYFS sponsored muddy run 
 

Friday 24th School closes for spring bank holiday 

June   

Monday 3rd  school reopens 
 

Thursday 6th Social media/mobile phone parent workshop  

Monday 10th   Phonics checks for year 1s  
 

Wednesday 12th  Year 4 multiplication check 

Wednesday 19th Class photos 

Wednesday 26th  
am 

EYFS sports day 
                                      

  

Wednesday 26th 

Pm 
Key stage 1 sports day  
 

Thursday 27th  
PM 

Key stage 2 sports day. 

July   

Monday 8th Horizon transition day for year 6 children  
 

 year 6 show- dates and times to be announced  

Friday 19th July  school closes for summer 

  

 
Kindest regards, 
 
C Athorn  
Head of School 


